
 
 
 

Now Hiring Fall Research Assistants 
 
The Center for Technology, Innovation and Competition is 
seeking to hire rising 2Ls and 3Ls to work as research 
assistants during the fall term. Research assistants will have 
the opportunity to work with CTIC faculty on cutting edge 
projects in the area of law and technology.  
 
To apply, please submit the following items to 
ctic@law.upenn.edu by Friday, June 9, 2017: 
1. Resume 
2. Transcript (unofficial is fine) 
3. Cover letter articulating why you are interested in the 

opportunity and listing classes you have taken in 
technology and/or intellectual property.  Also, please note 
any professors you would like to work with and why, and if 
you have worked for any CTIC professors in the past.  

 
 
 
Penn adheres to a policy that prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, sex, 
sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, creed, national or ethnic origin, 
citizenship status, age, disability, veteran status, or any other legally protected class. 
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